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18th January 2023 

Dear Parent and Carers 

Re: Strike Action 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

I am sure you will be aware from recent media reports that the NEU have declared strike action, which will take 

place on the dates listed below. I am writing to give you as much notice as possible of any likely impact of the 

action on The Magdalen School.   

While the planned action is because of a national dispute between the unions and the government, and not 

Lincoln Anglican Academy Trust, it is important that we respond accordingly.  

Dates of strike:  

Wednesday 1st February 
Wednesday 1st March 
Tuesday 14th March 
Wednesday 15th March. 
 
Whilst staff do not have to tell us if they intend to strike, the senior leadership team at the Magdalen School are 

asking for as much reasonable notice as possible to be able to plan for the day. If strike action goes ahead, we 

will do all we can to put arrangements in place to try to keep the school open. I apologise if there is a need to make 

changes to the school day and for any inconvenience this may cause you and will ensure any changes required 

are limited.   

At this stage, we are not yet sure of the potential impact but will communicate as much as we can, as soon as we 

can. 

It appears unlikely that the proposed industrial action will be averted, but if this were to happen, I will write to you 

to confirm that the school will be open as usual.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to Mrs Page, Head of School in the first instance. As ever, 

thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Melanie Page  

Head of School   
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